Mr Ronaldson: Sixth Class

Book and School Supplies Returns

Dear Parents/ Guardians,

It is really important that these books are returned to the school on:

Monday 22nd May between 10am and 2pm (school hall) . (Or return at the same time as when returning brothers'/ sisters' books)

We need these materials to be returned so that we can organise things for our next school year. Please go through your child's box and return anything from the list below:

Books children may have rented from the school:

The following books should be returned to the school if your child availed of books under the Book Rental scheme

- Abair Liom
- Planet Maths
- Starlight
- Grow in Love
- Recorder Rules

Banks of books belonging to the school not purchased by the children:

The children will also have some of the following books and resources in their book box. Please check for any of the following. <u>All of these should be returned to the school.</u>

- A Small World History (you have a copy of one of one of these in your box)
- A Small World Geography 5 or 6 (you have a copy of one of one of these in your box)
- Where on Earth Geography 5 or 6 (you may have a copy of one of one of these in your box)
- War Horse novel
- Boy in the Striped Pyjamas novel (if any were not given back before Christmas)

Other materials belonging to the school not purchased by the children:

Mini white boards

Many thanks for your co-operation in this matter. Have a great summer break.

Mr Ronaldson